
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bishop Wood C of E Junior School 
Frogmore Street 

Tring 

HP23 5AU 

Tel: 01442 822024 

admin@bishopwood.herts.sch.uk 

www.bishopwood.herts.sch.uk  

Twitter:  @bishopwoodtring 

Mr G Stanley, Headteacher 

Thursday 19th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 4 Trip – BAPS Shri Swaminarayan Mandir – Hindu Temple Neasden London  
 
We are excited to inform you that we have booked a Year 4 trip to the Hindu Temple in Neasden, 
London on Monday 27th November 2023.  We will be attending the ‘Understanding Hinduism’ 
exhibition. This trip is to support this year’s learning in RE about the Hindu religion.   
 
Children should wear their normal Bishop Wood Uniform.  They will also need a coat. 
 
All children will need a packed lunch for this trip.  Please can this lunch follow our usual guidance 
for packed lunches, ie, no fizzy drinks, sweets or food containing nuts.  As it is a whole day trip, 
we would recommend an extra drink and a snack for the morning. 
 
The trip will take place within the normal school day and we will return to school by 3.30pm. 
 
We would be grateful for a voluntary contribution of £9.45 per child, which will cover the cost of 
the trip including the coach, workshop and any admission fee. If you are able to, please make 
this contribution via the School Gateway by 13th November 2023. 
 
If the cost will prove beyond your family’s means please contact Debs in the office as we would 
not want the cost to be a barrier to your child taking part. 
 
If you would like to make an additional contribution that may help another family, please also 
contact Debs in the office so that we can arrange this. 
 
If your child is entitled to benefits-related Free School Meals then we are able to provide them 
with a packed lunch from our school kitchen. You will have been contacted if this is the case. 
 
Please be reassured that all queries and comments are dealt with in the strictest confidence. 
 
We will need some parents to help on the day.  If you would like to join us, then please indicate 
this on the gateway.  
 
For more information on the temple, please follow this link 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr Hall and Mrs Anechite 

http://www.bishopwood.herts.sch.uk/
https://twitter.com/bishopwoodtring
http://londonmandir.baps.org/

